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From: Owczarski, Jim
To: Polanco, Joanna
Subject: Fw: Support for Jeanette Kowalik as Health Commissioner
Date: Monday, September 03, 2018 10:39:55 PM


For the file...


From: A M <mohr.anneke@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 3, 2018 12:45 PM
To: Owczarski, Jim; Kovac, Nik
Subject: Support for Jeanette Kowalik as Health Commissioner
 
Hi Alderman Kovac,
As your constituent, I’m contacting you to voice my support for Jeanette Kowalik as the next
Health Commissioner.  Given the serious health disparities that we face in Milwaukee, we
are in desperate need of strong, visionary leadership.  Given Dr. Kowalik’s experience at both
the local and federal levels working to address immunization access, sexual health, and
maternal and child health, she would be a strong force in turning the tide to reduce
communicable disease, STDs, and infant mortality in Milwaukee.  She has the necessary
public health knowledge and training and strong community support to rebuild the trust of
both health department staff and the community at large.  


Sincerely,
Anneke Mohr 


2529 E Webster Pl
Milwaukee, WI 53211
-- 
Sent from Gmail Mobile
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